
Bon voyage" 
The Concert Choir and Chamber Singers Ensemble of the St. Louis Children's Choirs left 
recently for their summer tour of the Pacific Northwest. The trip includes performances in 
Seattle and at the Victoria International Folkfest in Canada before the two groups go on to 
represent St. Louis at the International Choral Music Festival and Competition in Powell River, 
British Columbia. " 


